
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Monday, 7 August 2017 4:45 PM 
To: Karen Van Gorp 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2016/15 & AM2014/219 Clerks–Private Sector Award – Plain Language Conference 

15 August 2017 

 
Dear Ms Van Gorp,  
 
I have arranged a video-link to Adelaide as per your request below.  
 
An amended notice of listing to that effect will issue.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Karen van Gorp (Business SA) [mailto:karenv@business-sa.com]  

Sent: Monday, 7 August 2017 12:37 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2016/15 & AM2014/219 Clerks–Private Sector Award – Plain Language Conference 15 

August 2017 

 

Dear Associate 
 
Business SA requests a video link to South Australia for this matter. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Karen van Gorp 
 

 

Karen van Gorp 
Senior Policy Adviser 
 

T:  8300 0040 

 

 
karenv@business-sa.com  |  

 
www.business-sa.com 

 

 
Level 1, 136 Greenhill Road, Unley. South Australia. 5061 
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